
                                                                              

 
Date:               Sunday, June 2, 2024 

Contact:         Sergeant Lori Franklin  
Phone:           (928) 373-4732 
Case:              2024-31836 
  
             

FATALITY COLLISION  
 

  
Yuma, AZ –  
  
On Sunday, June 2, 2024, at about 2:06 a.m., Yuma Police officers responded to a 
report of an injury collision in the 400 block of S. 4th Avenue. 
 
The initial investigation revealed a 25-year-old male, riding a Harley Davidson 
motorcycle, was traveling southbound in the 400 block of S. 4th Avenue when he 
lost control, struck a curb, and collided with a fence.  The rider was transported to 
Yuma Regional Medical Center, where he was later pronounced deceased.  
 
This case is still under investigation. Alcohol appears to be a factor.   
 
The Yuma Police Department encourages anyone with any information about this 
case to call the Yuma Police Department at (928) 783-4421 or 78-Crime at (928) 
782-7463 to remain anonymous. 
 
Information Released By: Sergeant Lori Franklin 
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